
Hi Ross 
 
I am one of two Greens candidates running in the North East Ward of 
Moreland City council. 
While not a bicyclist myself I am fully supportive of: 
1. encouraging greater usage of bicycling for work, pleasure and helping 
improve our communal carbon foot print. 
2. local government - in particular  - Moreland City Council continuing to 
give a good priority to providing safe and more user friendly bike paths 
throughout the city of Moreland. 
 
 
I hope this is sufficient for your purposes. 
 
 
best wishes 
 
 
Robert Humphreys 


